
	

Thursday	10th	January	2019	
At	7:00	pm	

	
The	next	Village	Meeting	will	be	held	on	Thursday	10th	January	’19	at	7:00pm	in	
the	 Reading	 Room.	 	 As	 usual	 the	 precept,	 which	 is	 the	 amount	 the	 village	
requires	to	cover	the	annual	maintenance	and	running	costs	will	be	determined	
at	this	meeting.	
	
There	will	also	be	a	presentation	on	Recycling	in	Wiltshire,	given	to	us	by	Vicki	
Harris,	 the	 Senior	 Waste	 Project	 Officer	 for	 Wiltshire.	 There	 have	 been	 some	
significant	 changes	 since	 she	 came	 to	 give	us	 a	 similar	 talk	 five	 years	 ago,	and	
together	 with	 Swindon	 Council	 deciding	 to	 burn	 all	 their	 recyclable	 materials	
and	use	the	energy	for	heating,	it	should	be	an	interesting	and	informative	talk.		I	
hope	you	can	come.	
	
	
	
	
Neil	MacDougall	
Chairman	Berwick	Parish	Meetings	
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